PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD

INVITATION FOR BIDS

CATEGORY PARTNERSHIPS AND UMPIRE SPONSORSHIP

FOR PAKISTAN JUNIOR LEAGUE 2022-2023
Pakistan Cricket Board ("PCB") invites bids from interested parties who wish to acquire Category Partnerships and Umpire Sponsorship for the 2022 and 2023 editions of the Pakistan Junior League (PJL) Tournaments which are scheduled to be organized annually by the PCB. 
All relevant details are contained in the PJL Category Partnerships and Umpire Sponsorship 
Invitation to Tender documents ("ITT”). Interested parties may acquire the ITT free of 
cost on working days from 09:00 A.A to 05:00 P.M Pakistan Standard Time ("PST") on or 
before 22nd July, 2022.

Technical and Financial Proposals should be submitted in the manner set forth in the Bid 
Documents by 10:30 A.M. PST on 25th July, 2022. Technical Proposals shall be opened at 11:00 A.M on 25th July, 2022 and Financial Proposals of technically qualified Bidders shall be opened at 02:30 P.M on 25th July, 2022, whereas Financial Proposals of technically disqualified bidders shall be returned unopened.

PCB reserves the right in its discretion to cancel or amend the entire bidding process at any stage and to reject any or all bids prior to acceptance.
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For queries in regards to this ITT please contact:
Mr. Shoaib Khalid
PJL 

Pakistan Cricket Board

Gaddafi Stadium, Ferozepur Road,

Lahore, Pakistan.

Tel: +92 42 35717231 to 34

Email: bidding.commercial@pcb.com.pk
Information procured from any other source shall be deemed unofficial. 

